
 

 

Fair Housing is 

Good Business for 

Galveston! 
The U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development in 

Houston is presenting a two-hour training on Fair Housing 

Tuesday, October 21, 2014, from 10 AM to Noon at the 

Island Community Center, 4700 Broadway in Galveston.  

New department heads, managers and leadership 

personnel are encouraged to attend. 

Certificates of Attendance will be provided. 

Come learn about Fair Housing laws and requirements, and 

how you can help Affirmatively Further Fair Housing in your 

community! 

WHO:   Staff in leadership/supervisory positions 

WHAT:  Fair Housing Training 

WHEN:  Tuesday, Oct. 21, 2014, 10 AM-Noon 

WHERE:  Island Community Center, 4700 Broadway 

WHY:  Learn how Fair Housing laws can have a 

positive impact on neighborhoods and 

communities  

 

 

For more information: 

Sterling Patrick, Director of Grants & Housing, City of Galveston, 409-797-3820 

John Simsen, Disaster Program Director, City of Galveston, 409-797-3673 

Deyna Sims-Hobdy, Director of Real Estate & Development, Galveston Housing Authority, 409-765-1980 


